
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the regular meeting held June 27, 2022, the 
Planning Commission of the City of Costa Mesa continued the public hearing on 
Planning Application 21-20 a request for a Conditional Use Permit (CUP) to allow a 
retail cannabis storefront business and non-storefront delivery use to Monday, July 11, 
2022, 6:00 p.m. The public hearing will be held both in-person at City Hall and virtually 
via Zoom Webinar. 
 
DATED this 28th day of June, 2022. 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
/s/ Julie Colgan_______________ 
Julie Colgan, Executive Assistant 
 
 
POST: June 28, 2022 
DISCARD: July 12, 2022 

 
  


